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March 25, 2020 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Re:  Traffic Advisory for at Young Brothers Piers 39/40 
 
Starting Monday, March 30, 2020, the City and County of Honolulu will be doing roadwork 
fronting Young Brothers front gate at Nimitz Highway and Waiakamilo Road. The roadwork will 
be occurring everyday including weekdays and weekends, which will limit one’s access to 
Young Brothers’ facility.    
 
The intersection of Nimitz Highway and Waiakamilo Road will be closed starting at 12:00 p.m. 
daily.  Customers wishing to enter the port after 12 noon can only access Young Brothers front 
gate through the right hand lane heading east on Nimitz.  There will be no access to Young 
Brothers Nimitz gate from Waiakamilo Road or from the left hand turn lane as you head west on 
Nimitz Highway.   
 
Please remember to yield to all heavy construction equipment, obey all traffic signs, police 
officers directions, and use extreme caution when traveling in the area.  
 
We thank you for your cooperation and patience during this period.   
 
Sincerely, 
Young Brothers, LLC 

 


